August 19, 2024

Dear City Officials,

Please accept this letter as notice of my official resignation from the City of Paullina. My final day as a
lineman with the City of Paullina will be September 2, 2024.

{ am thankful for getting the opportunity to work for the City of Paullina and 've learned so much from
my time here. Hopefully my notice provides enough time to find a suitable replacement.

1 will try my best to tie up all loose ends in my final two weeks, and make the transition as smooth as
possible. I am also happy to help after my resignation with any questions that may arise.

Sincerely,

Kaden Hewlett



